
Your Visit to the Theater

Arriving at A.R.T.
WHERE: The A.R.T. is located at the Loeb Drama Center, 64 Brattle Street in Harvard 
Square, Cambridge. 
WHEN: Most performances begin at 10AM, 11AM, or 2PM. Check your ticket order to 
confrim your show time. Groups should arrive at least 30 minutes early.
WHO: A.R.T. staff is here to welcome you. Ask the ticket services staff, ushers, hosts, 
or anyone wearing a nametag to help you find your way and answer your questions.
For tips on parking, directions, and accessibility, visit americanrepertorytheater.org/planyourvisit

Tips for Audience Members
As a member of the James and the Giant Peach audience, you are a part of the show, 
and we’re all in it together! Audience members of all ages will be moved by this story, 
and everyone expresses their feelings differently. Enjoy the show, be respectful of the 
performers, staff, and other audience members around you, and encourage the little ones 
in your party to do the same. Using mobile or recording devices at any time during the 
performance is strictly prohibited. The performers and staff need a lot of focus to do 
their jobs, and it’s one of the audience’s jobs to support and respect the hard work they’re 
doing.

For educational materials to use at home or in class, visit 
americanrepertorytheater.org/toolkits!

Welcome to the A.R.T.! We’re glad you could make it to 
James and the Giant Peach. Whether you’ve been to 
an A.R.T. show before or this is your first ever theater 
performance, we’re here to welcome you. We’ve put together 
some important information and tips to help prepare your 
group and plan for your visit.

At the Theater
Pre-Show: Enjoy some puppet-making, coloring, and dress-up activities in our lobby 
before the show begins!
James and the Giant Peach is an adaptation of the classic Roald Dahl story that many of us 
love! The show will last around 60 minutes with no intermission. Please note that music and 
dancing is a part of the show and a strobe effect is used during the play. 
After the Show: Stick around to meet and take photos with some of your favorite 
characters!

Still have questions?
Email education@amrep.org and we’d be happy to help.


